
e
UNIVERSITY OF CINCINNATI

COLLEGE OF MEDICINE

CINCINNATI 19. OHIO

OFFICE OF THE DEAN-EDEN AND BETHESDA AVENUES February 25, 1952
n-, Albert B. Sabin
Children's Hospital
Cincinnati 29, Ohio
!'!'y dear Doctor:

At the meeting of the Board of Directors of the University of
Cincinnati held January 4, 1952 , the following action was taken:

Apptd. Attending Pediatrician, Pediatric Service, Children's Hospital, 1952.
" Attending Pediatrician, Pediatric Service, OGH, 1952.

Sincerely yours,
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